From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 21 May 2018 11:20
To: 'DPAMailbox-.SAR@met.pnn.police.uk’

Subject: RE: SECTION 35 DPA Simon Cordell
To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this as | have had no update to the section 35 DPA that was submitted to the police, and was

wondering if you could help. | was given this email regarding the Section 35 Request to send the application into;
| was given this email to send the request to please see below email | received.

"Dear Ms Cordell,

Section 35 requests are dealt with in writing by each individual Borough where the incidents occurred or our
Directorate of Legal Service email dlsmailbox-legalsupportdisclosure@met.police.uk

Kind regards
Stella

Stella Wyllie| Administration Team |

| Strategy & Insight [ Strategy & Governance | METHQ | Metropolitan Police Service
Telephone 0207 161 3500 | Email subjectaccessrequest@met.police.uk
Address:- Information Rights Unit, PO Box 57192, LONDON SW6 1SF"

Regards
Lorraine

From: Julie.Mercer@met.police.uk [mailto:Julie.Mercer@met.police.uk] On Behalf Of DLSMailbox-
LegalSupportDisclosure@met.police.uk

Sent: 11 May 2018 11:19

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Cc: DPAMailbox-.SAR@met.police.uk

Subject: RE: SECTION 35 DPA Simon Cordell

Dear Ms Cordell

Unfortunately, your request for your personal data has been referred to the Directorate of Legal
Services in error. This Directorate does not process requests of this type. We have notified the team
responsible for dealing with these requests, and they will continue to manage the response to your
request on behalf of the Metropolitan Police Service.

For the avoidance of doubt, s35 of the Data Protection Act 1998 does not provide a right of access to
your personal data distinct from the subject access rights under s7. S35 is an exemption which
relates solely to the non-disclosure provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998. It does not relate to
the subject information provisions.

We are sorry if the erroneous referral of your request to this Directorate has caused any confusion.
Any queries or concerns which you may have about the progress of your request should be raised
with the Information Rights Unit at DPAMailbox-.SAR@met.pnn.police.uk. Any further
correspondence received by this Directorate in relation to this matter will be forwarded to that
mailbox.”

Regards




